
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 3, 2007 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 

Re: Complaint Against PSE for Violations of Commission Regulations Regarding Disclosure 
of Private Consumer Information  

 Docket No. U-061239 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On December 20, 2006, the parties (Commission Staff, Puget Sound Energy, Inc., and Public 
Counsel) filed a settlement that resolves all issues in the matter referenced above.  Subsequently, 
on December 27, 2006, the parties waived both an initial order and a hearing on presentation of 
the settlement. 
 
Commission Staff, on behalf of all of the parties, now requests that the procedural schedule be 
suspended.  The only items remaining on the schedule pertain to initial and responsive briefing 
by the parties.  Because none of the parties is opposing the settlement, the parties do not plan to 
submit briefing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 
Assistant Attorney General  
 
JCR/emd 
cc:  Parties 


